
 

 

 

 
 
 

Year 10          25th November 2022  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We will be holding a Year 10 Parents’ Meeting linked to GCSE Examinations on 6th December, at 
5pm. During the evening you will be given guidance on assessment points through the year and 
when external exams are. You will also be given guidance on how pupils will be assessed and a 
summary of the exam revision techniques pupils have been taught in school. The Heads of Subjects 
in English and Maths will also be there on the evening to give you an exam overview in each of their 
subjects. The purpose of the evening is to give you insights into how to support your child at home 
across all subject areas. Please use the link below to indicate if you are going to attend: 

https://forms.office.com/r/7a02ggcSNm 

If you are attending please arrive through the pupil entrance at the side of the school, we will have 
hot drinks and refreshments for you on arrival. 

 

We hope you can attend evening, it would lovely to see you all. 

 

Your faithfully, 

Miss K. Mackey and Mrs A. Taylor 

(Head of Year 10 and Senior Leader link to Year 10) 
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